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Rengstorff Grade-Crossing Alternatives

•	 The Rengstorff Avenue at grade crossing of the Central 
Expressway and the Caltrain railway is a perceived and real 
barrier to comfortable pedestrian and bicycle travel.

•	 This project has a long-term planning horizon with anticipated 
implementation of a grade-separated intersection in 
approximately 15 or more years from 2014.

•	 In 2004, the City of Mountain View completed a feasibility study 
for a grade separated crossing at the intersection of Rengstorff 
Avenue and Central Expressway. The study identified an 
alternative supported by the Mountain View City Council that 
would depress Rengstorff Avenue and Central Expressway under 
the Caltrain tracks.

•	 In 2014, the city completed the final design report as a part of 
a Master Planning efford for Rengstroff Crossing, finalizing the 
alternatives considered to Concept A – Complete Streets. 


